
Dear Holy Spirit Families~ 

It is hard to imagine that spring is around the corner when we have barely had a winter, 
but it will be here before we know it!  In preparation, the Student Council is sponsoring a 
Spring Spirit Week.  As always, the Student Council works hard to create an environment 
where all students, regardless of their grade level, feel like they are part of a whole.   

One of the week’s activities this year will be the first ever “Pi Day”- not a typo, but rather 
a play on the mathematical term meaning 3.14159265359.  We are going ALL out for this 
special day and thanks to the willingness of some famous Holy Spirit faces, the students 
have the opportunity to possibly throw a pie in the face of a staff member!   

All the students have to do is purchase as many raffle tickets as they want and choose the 
staff member they would like to “pie”.  Their raffle tickets will be entered into a random 
drawing and if your student’s name is selected, they will get to throw a pie into the face of 
their selected person.   

The Student Council Officers will be coming around the week of March 6th- March 10th to 
sell raffle tickets to the homerooms.  Tickets can be purchased for $1.00 each, 6 tickets 
for $5.00 OR 12 tickets for $10.00.  All proceeds from the event will be donated to the 
Gabriel Project as part of our community outreach.   

 

The following Holy Spirit Staff member faces will be the ones getting “PIED”  

 

Mrs. Ashby  Father O’Donohue  Mrs. Evans  Mrs. Crone  

Miss Dailey   Coach Gregas   Mrs. Miller  Mrs. Schwartz 

Mrs. Marino  Mr. Pietuska   Mr. Gordon  

We are so excited for this week and we are so appreciative to have so many good sports on 
staff here at Holy Spirit.  We always want to find ways to give back to the community and 
we love to have fun while doing it.  Thanks for your support! 

       Sincerely, 

        Taylor Dailey and Kathryn Virusky 


